
   Dear Parents:
	 For the past five years, your children’s school bus drivers, monitors and mechanics 
have been working without a contract, and without a raise.
	 During this entire period, we provided you and your children with the safest, most 
courteous and reliable school bus service possible, without interruption.
	 We have done everything possible to settle our contract amicably.   Unfortunately, 
all efforts to achieve an acceptable contract with Mile Square have failed. 
     Therefore, beginning Monday, May 19, 2014 the workers of Mile Square will be 
forced to go on strike to protect our livelihoods.
     We truly regret having to take this drastic action.  But at this moment, we have no 
other options.
     Should you want more information on this situation, call or contact Mile Square 
management in the following manner: 

Contact info for Mile Square:

Phone: 914-423-9471
E-mail: milesquare@aol.com
Fax: 914-920-5099

To Yonkers, Mount Vernon & New Rochelle School Districts’ Parents

STRIKE NOTICE
Monday May 19, 2014

Workers at Mile Square School Bus Company and TWU Local 100 Regrettably Announce 
That We Will Conduct a Strike Against Mile Square School Bus Company 

Commencing Monday Morning, May 19, 2014. 

THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL BUS SERVICE FOR YOUR CHILDREN!   
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